
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 

The special meeting of City Council scheduled for Tuesday February 4 from 6 to 7 p.m. 
to conduct a public meeting under Section 12 of the Development Charges Act has 
been cancelled. 

The meeting will be rescheduled to a future date and will be listed on the Development 
Charges Review portion of the City website. 

https://getinvolved.cityofkingston.ca/development-charges-review

